



10/04/2020

Dear Parent/Carers.

With the Summer term commencing soon, I would like to share with you the plans we are putting in place to support your child's learning at home.

We have taken on board your feedback and suggestions from the recent survey on home learning. At this unsettling time, we have new experiences and challenges to contend with and wish to ensure that home learning provided is beneficial and not overwhelming.

CLASS DOJO

This is an online learning platform which will allow you to remain in contact with all staff while your child is learning from home and will allow staff to post online tutorials and messages, keeping direct contact with yourself and your child. The learning that your child posts on the dojo will only be seen by staff and not by all other children in their class.

As in previous weeks, you will receive your child's learning for the week through the school website. Following this, teachers will post daily tutorials and messages on DOJO to support you with your child's home learning. Rather than emailing learning completed through admin email, you will also be able to upload photos and videos of the children's work and ask teachers any questions about the learning set straight onto the class dojo.

Home learning will be sent out each Friday. Overviews of the weekly learning for English, maths and the wider curriculum will be available on the school website and through the class dojo. Each day class teachers will post a short video/tutorial to help support the children with their daily tasks. We hope that the children will be able to watch these and use them to support them with their learning. We ask that the children then upload a video or photo of their learning so that staff can see that they have completed the challenges that have been set and can give the children instant feedback on what they have completed.

We are aware that some parents maybe working from home. We have considered this when planning the activities and hope that after the children have watched the tutorials through the class dojo site that they should be able to complete these independently. We know some families are completing learning towards the end of the week, rather than every day; we want to work alongside our families as each household has their own circumstances. As long as learning is completed at the end of each week and a timetable of learning completed is sent in to us then feel free to organise your child/children's learning to best fit your family's needs.

Wishing you all a safe and Happy Easter.

We all look forward to hearing from you through CLASS DOJO!

Kindest regards,

Mrs Cook, Mrs Lee, Mr Thomas, Mrs Walter, Mrs Johnstone and Mrs Quick